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02 March 2017

Toni Matulick

Secretary

Legal and Constitutional Affairs References Committee
PO Box 6100

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

By email: legcon.sen@aph.gov.au

Dear Ms Matulick
RE: Additional Budget Estimates — Hansard Correction

| am writing to correct my response to a question asked during Additional Budget Estimates
hearing of the Senate Legal and Constitutional Affairs Committee on Monday, 27 February 2017.

On page 72 of the Proof Committee Hansard, Senator Kim Carr stated 7 am looking at page
145 of the annual report, but it is obviously a sub-report ‘Individual Employment Arrangements'.
It is in table 21, listed as page 145.” To which | replied — ‘it says for CL1: 130 officers, paid an
average of $139,479;

This requires correction of the highlighted area, as this should read as: ‘it says for CL1: 130
officers, paid a total of $139,479;’

Yours sincerely

Mur. enugopal
First Assistant Secretary, People Division
Corporate Group
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